
 

          
                                                                                                                         
30th November 2021 
Dear Parents, 
  
                     It is with huge regret that our Christmas Performances will have to be virtual again this 
year at Marton Manor and all other schools within The James Cook Learning Trust.  We know that 
you will be disappointed as are we, but  cases in our schools and the community have forced this 
difficult decision to be made for the safety of our staff, children and community.  This does not mean 
that the children will miss out in school.  
 
 There will still be lots of lovely Christmas activities going on in all year groups including parties, 
games, crafts and movie afternoons.  All the Christmas Performances and activities will be filmed for 
you and your family to enjoy. The video links will be sent out towards the end of term. We will send 
a list of dates for parties and Christmas lunch day very shortly. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Gerri Howard. 
 
 
 
                
  
 

http://www.martonmanorprimary.co.uk/

